
Item 108 
Increase in Salary and Backdated Pay for Staff 

Background 

In November the Council received documentation from NALC through the SPCA concerning 

the agreed pay scales for the 2023/2024 financial year.  They advised that with effect from 

1st April 2023 the hourly pay for the clerk would increase by £1 per hour and should be 

backdated to the beginning of the financial year. 

The calculations have now been done for April and May 2023 when the former Clerk was in 

position, and for June – December 2023 when the current Clerk has been employed. The 

additional £1 per hour will continue to apply for January 2024 onwards. 

 

   

  

 


